
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Community Unit  
 School District 304 

 

TO:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 
 
FROM: Scott Ney 
 
RE:  2017-18 Waste and Recycling Services Bid 
 
DATE:  June 6, 2017 
 
 
Bids were publicly posted on Thursday, May 11, 2017 in the Kane County 
Chronicle. 
 
On June 1, 2017 at 11:00 am, bids were opened and read aloud for annual 
Waste and Recycling Services. 
 
Five (5) contractors were sent bid packages via e-mail, five (5) bidders 
responded.  The results are shown below.  The low bidder is highlighted. 
 
The contractors submitting bids were: 
 Advanced Disposal – Batavia, IL  
 Groot Industries – Elk Grove Village, IL  
 Lakeshore Recycling Systems – Chicago, IL 

Republic Services – Aurora, IL  
 Waste Management – Batavia, IL  
 
Results are as follows: 
 

CONTRACTOR Addenda 1 Addenda 2 2017-18 
Base Bid 

Advanced Disposal X X $37,112.89 

Groot Industries X NONE $63,000.00 

Lakeshore Recycling Systems NONE NONE $84,456.00 

Republic Services X X $47,864.15 

Waste Management X X $47,519.84 

 

The 1 (one) year contract will have the option to extend 4 (four) additional years 
with each additional year not to exceed a 3% increase.  It is my recommendation 
that the bid is awarded as follows: 
 
It is my recommendation that Advanced Disposal be awarded the base bid 
contract for $37,112.89 for the 2017-18 contract. 

Scott K. Ney 
Director, Facility Operations 

227 N. Fou      227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
630/463-3000 
630/463-3020 
Fax: 630/463-3029 

 


